


Lindisfarne Methodist Parish
Pink Sheet – April 2018

Items from Parish Council meeting on Tuesday, 27th March 2018:  

· Mags Kelly will temporarily send greeting cards to those people who are ill or in need of our love, until a permanent person is appointed, so please contact Mags if you know of anyone we should send a greeting card to.  
· A baby changing table is now available in the “Gents” for any father who require this facility.  
· The doors into the wash-rooms have now been adjusted so you should find them easier to open.  
· Recently we advertised people to hand back any spare Centre Keys or adopt a small garden plot on our premises.  Thanks to those people who responded.  It isn’t too late to action these requests so please return any Centre spare keys and we still need more people to adopt a small garden.  
· Due to high maintenance cost and low profit margins the foyer vending machine, in due course, will be removed.  
· The recent Café Church Service was successful so Peter will hold another Café Church sometime in the future.  
· Centre security should always be upper most in our minds.  We wish to remind you that Door Stewards will lock the car-park door into our Centre at the beginning of our Sunday Services.  If you are a little late, please come to the front door so you can enter without any difficulty.  
· Coming Events:  
1. Western Southland Tour of Historical Methodist Sites next Sat, 14th April 2018.  See today’s Bulletin for more information.  
2. [bookmark: _GoBack]Auction Night to be held on Saturday, 9th June 2018.  You will learn more about this event in coming Bulletins.  






